
Year 4 Report for Governors Summer Term 2017 

Again this has been a really busy and extremely enjoyable term for all of us. We started the 

term with our Passport to Europe topic. We had to design, create and evaluate our own 

mini pizzas. They were so delicious. 

 

A group of our year 3 & 4 children are lucky enough to be involved in a Forest School 

programme. We have been to Birkenhead Park with Mrs Porter and Miss Davies and have 

made mallets and bird feeders out of wood. We have also climbed trees and built tents. Our 

sessions often end around the campfire we have built, with hot chocolates and toasted 

marshmallows! We truly love our time in the park and would like to thank the rangers for all 

their help and enthusiasm.  

                                                                                                                                           

 

 

DDDuring our whole school poetry week we studied the classic poem ‘Tyger Tyger’ by William 

Blake. We looked particularly at the language used and recited it to the rest of the school in 

a special sharing assembly.  

 



We also had an exciting art day where we created our own Gaudi inspired 3D sculptures. 

We worked in pairs to create a wire frame and then built up the shape with masking tape. 

We then decorated them with colourful tissue paper. You can see them crawling and 

climbing all over the year 4 classrooms!  

                                                                                   

We recently had a visit from two ladies from the Halifax bank. It was a fun and informative 

session that taught us how to be careful with our money and savings.  

                                  

 

LoLots of our choir, including many children from year 4, were delighted to be asked to sing at 

Mrs Griffith’s wedding. It was a wonderful occasion and all the guests admired our beautiful 

singing.  

 

 

Lastly, we are thrilled to tell you that we are visiting ‘Barnstondale’ again. We hope for 

glorious weather and already know that we will have a super time learning new skills, 

spending time with our friends and, for many, being away from home for the first time. 

 

 


